
TammyWhaley
Manager, North Carolina Economic Development

Tammy.Whaley@Duke Energy.com

August 8, 2017 

Steve Nye, CEcD 
Gaston County EDC 
620 North Main Street 
Belmont, NC 28012 

Dear Steve, 

I am happy to inform you that a Duke Energy Carolinas Investment Fund (CIF) grant in the amount of 
$25,000 has been approved for Project Wonder Woman should they select Gaston County as the location 
for their new manufacturing facility.

CIF grants may be used for site/building acquisition, land clearing, grading, site studies/certification, 
economic development studies, land acquisition, lighting, infrastructure, infrastructure beautification, 
engineering services, demolition, right-of-way analysis and acquisition, site improvements or other 
activities, which add value to the site or facility.

After a final announcement and when the company  physically begins work on the site, Duke Energy will 
process this grant upon receipt of your formal request letter and invoice.  Because this grant is processed 
through the Gaston County EDC there is no paperwork required by the company. 

Please let me know of any questions or if I may assist further in any way. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Whaley 
Manager
North Carolina Economic Development 


